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Bubble Sports Day Event 

Dear Parents and Carers,         Tuesday 29th June 

I am pleased to announce that we will be having a ‘Sports Day’ in our year group bubbles this year. Although 
we are sad that you can’t attend, it won’t stop our determination to win the sports day trophy for our houses!  

This year we are hosting our events on different days to coincide with our PE lessons, this way we can have 
the Fantastic Mr Puckey help run our activities. The aim of the game is to score as many points as possible 
and of course, win our running races to be in with the chance of winning the cup. 

As it is Sports Day and we are proud of our houses, please send your child to school wearing their house 
colours: 

 Rubies – red 

 Sapphires – blue 
 Emeralds – green 
 Diamonds – yellow 

Please do not go out of your way to buy something of that colour, an inside out t-shirt or socks will do the 
trick! British weather is unpredictable, please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing for the weather 
that day.  

See the dates listed to know when your sports day is happening: 
 

EYFS – Wednesday 30th June 

Year 1 – Monday 12th July 

Year 2 – Thursday 8th July 

Year 3 – Tuesday 13th July 

Year 4 – Tuesday 13th July 

Year 5 – Monday 12th July 

Year 6 – Wednesday 7th July 

 

Look out for pictures on the website of what he have got up to. The winners of the Bubble Sports Day 
Event will be announced on Monday 19th July. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Vickers 
PESSPA Lead 
  
 

  

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/

